DEPARTHMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

28th January, 1972.

Miss W. Law,

c/~ Pr. P,J, Morris,
Department of Surgery,
University of Melbourne,
Royal Melbourne Hospital,
MEIBOURNE, Victoria 3050.

Dear Wendy,

Eaclcsed you will Eind a list of the missing
results. We have now heen able to do most of these
and the restlts have been listed beside the numbers.
I think it should be clear to you which ones are still
outstanding and we will endeavour to do these as soon as
pessible and will send the results off to you within the
next few days.

With best wishes,

Yours szincerely,

EMM: jc E. M. McDermid
Encl. S, o "




